





LITTLE SPARROWS 2022 NEWSLETTER News You Can Use!

"Give thanks to the Lord, for He is good; His love endures forever." Psalm 107:1

The fall field trips to <u>WestmoreLand</u> and <u>Harvest Moon Orchard</u> were a Success! The children enjoyed the hayride and yummy apple cider donuts.

Thank you to all the parents who participated in our Fall Pie Fundraiser. We sold **278** items, making a profit of 1858.50. We will be purchasing "Artist of the Month" frames for our school. In addition, we are looking into an outdoor monogrammed rug. We are so excited! **THANK YOU LITTLE SPARROWS' FAMILIES.**





What a fun day we had on Monday, October 31st. The children enjoyed waving to their loved ones during the costume parade and gathering all their treats at the Trunk or Treat. Thank you to our class parents for decorating the playground so nicely. Also, congratulations to our 1st place winner Cookie Monster, 2nd place winner Wizard of Oz and 3rd place winner Astronaut Man.



Thank you Armonk Fire Department for visiting LSNS.

What's Next.... Important Dates to Remember

NOVEMBER 4TH - Donuts with Dad/Grandpa/Uncle/Special Guest & 10:15 Dismissal

NOVEMBER 11, 24, 25 - NO SCHOOL

NOVEMBER 23 - NO AFTERNOON CLASSES

NOVEMBER 27- FROSTY DAY PARADE, SEE SIGN-UP GENIUS to walk in the Frosty Parade.



